"IF IT DOESN'T SAY BELL ON THE SIDE, YOU'VE JUST BEEN TAKEN FOR A RIDE!!!"® RICK A. ZEHETNER

President

WAYNE A. JURECKI Vice President - Information Systems JAMES P. LOMBARDO Executive Vice President

HEIDI J. HARKINS, M.D. Program Medical Director

## **October 31st, 2005**

Bevan Baker, Health Commissioner City of Milwaukee 841 N Broadway Milwaukee WI 53202-3613

Commissioner Baker,

Please consider this letter as the formal acceptance on behalf of Bell Ambulance to provide service to the City of Milwaukee as per certification at the October 25th, 2005 meeting.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

James P. Lombardo

JPL:srt

ce:

ALDERMAN PUENTE

FILE:

**HEALTH COMM 2005 ACCEPT** 

SONALD D. LEGNHAROT

5002 NOA 53 BW 3:30

AIMUAN TU THU